
  Environmental Design & Research Presents:

You don’t have to know how to play to have fun!  We will be playing a scramble format tourna-
ment.  This means that each player from a team of four will hit from the tee.  The best shot from 

the team will be used to make the next shot.  This will continue until the hole is complete. 

Saturday, October 10th, 2015
Victor Hills Golf Club

8:30 AM Registration

1450 Brace Road, Victor, NY

10:00 AM Shotgun Start
3:30 PM Awards Dinner

4 Person Scramble

$85 per person for 18 holes, cart fees, lunch & dinner, awards & prizes
$25 per person for dinner only

*Contests & Raffles

All proceeds go towards: 
Shane & Brandon Zimmer Educational Fund

RSVP by: Friday, October 2nd, 2015

Questions?  Please Contact:
Brianne McFadden: bmcfadden@edrdpc.com

Andy Britton: abritton@edrdpc.com
Fred Brightman: frederickbrightman@gmail.com

Brian “BZ, Zimm, Coach” Zimmer
Memorial Golf Tournament



Player 1:
Name: _________________________________________________
Address: _______________________________________________
City: __________________  State: _________  Zip: _____________
Phone: ___________________ Email: _______________________

Player 2:
Name: _________________________________________________
Address: _______________________________________________
City: __________________  State: _________  Zip: _____________
Phone: ___________________ Email: _______________________

Player 3:
Name: _________________________________________________
Address: _______________________________________________
City: __________________  State: _________  Zip: _____________
Phone: ___________________ Email: _______________________

Player 4:
Name: _________________________________________________
Address: _______________________________________________
City: __________________  State: _________  Zip: _____________
Phone: ___________________ Email: _______________________

I want to be a volunteer.

I want to be a sponsor.

About Brian Zimmer:

Brian passed away on July 7, 2015 from head and neck cancer.  Brian 
was diagnosed back in 2011 and fought a hard battle for 4 years.  He 
was determined to see his two sons graduate high school and go onto 
college.  “I want 6 more years, that’s all,” in his words.  Sadly, Brian will 
not be given that chance.  He leaves behind his two young boys, Shane 
and Brandon.  Brian was excited to see where Shane’s love of history 
would take him and if Brandon’s love for lacrosse would earn him a 
sports scholarship to University of Maryland.  My goal is to see those 
dreams come true for Brian.

~With Love,
Cindy Zimmer

Please mail registration forms with check(s) by October 2nd to:
Environmental Design & Research,
274 North Goodman Street, Suite B260
Rochester, NY 14607

*Make Checks to: Environmental Design & Research

*To volunteer, contact Andy Britton: abritton@edrdpc.com
**To sponsor, contact Brianne McFadden: bmcfadden@edrdpc.com
***If you don’t have a team, don’t worry.  Please fill out your name ect. 
     and we can pair you.


